
        
 
 

State Testing 
 

Our Statewide Assessment for Grades 3 – 5 will take place within the next few months.  More 
information to follow once the dates and times have been established.  The purpose of notifying you 
now is so that you can help us best prepare our students for taking these tests.  We are hoping you 
will do your best to not schedule appointments for your child and make every effort to have them here 
in school.  
 

The Statewide Assessment is an important tools available to parents and educators to determine how 
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